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3 LEISURE AND ARTS DEPARTMENT – REDESIGNATION AND REGRADING OF POST 
(AN341-2005) 

 
At its meeting of 14th March, 2005, the Personnel Committee considered and approved an agenda 
note (AN91-2005) by the Assistant Chief Executive (Management) and, among other issues, approved 
the regrading of the post of Principal Sports Development Officer from PO5-8 to PO7-10. 
 
Subsequent to that decision, and in view of the increasing importance which the Council places on 
sports activity and development within the City, the Chief Executive asked the Assistant Chief 
Executive (Management) to review the duties and responsibilities of the post and the leading role 
which the current postholder fulfils. 
 
Having completed this exercise, the Assistant Chief Executive (Management) concludes that, since 
March 2005, the remit of the post has been extended again and that, to recognise the level at which 
the postholder operates, it is proposed to redesignate the post to Sports Development Manager and to 
regrade the post from PO7-10, £31,068 - £33,423, to PO11-14, £34,173 - £36,624. 
 
The additional cost of implementing this proposal would be £1,060 in the current financial year and 
£5,070 in a full financial year, both figures being inclusive of employer’s costs.  These additional costs 
would be met from the department’s Revenue Budget. 
 


